
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 10:10:27 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 9:57 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Vaughn Smith

-- Phone --

-- Company --
n/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please.  No more increases.  Many of us have lost our jobs with little hope of getting another in the foreseeable
future and many have a fixed income.
There will be many people forced from their homes. Manufacturing will go elsewhere.

Please do not go back to hydro rates that will help destroy Ontario's fragile economy.

-- Attachment --




